
Introducing our new UK based Investor 
Relations Director

Charlotte Gibson joins our Investor Relations team in London

‘I am delighted to be joining Sector Asset Management and working with their unique fund range. 
Sector’s commitment to thinking differently is very exciting; they offer investors compelling alternatives 
to the mainstream strategies we see so often.’

Charlotte has 10 years’ experience within the asset management business and joins from Edgbaston 
Investment Partners, a long-only boutique focused on Asia Pacific ex-Japan equities. Charlotte worked 
at Edgbaston for over seven years in client service and business development, working with institutional 
clients across the US and UK. Before that, Charlotte started her career at Schroders in the product 
development team which was responsible for the management of the UK and Luxembourg domiciled 
fund ranges.

Sector is thrilled to establish a marketing presence in London, an important market for the firm. We are 
excited to welcome Charlotte to the team and to broaden our institutional network in the US and UK.
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